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-3'\)bUnion Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John K. Bryan

Vice President - Nuclear b
'

Post Office Box 149 c) -

'
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 18, 1981, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct the noncompliance identified in our letter dated
January 6, 1981 (Inspection Report No. 50-483/80-27).

Based on a conversation between your Mr. F. Field and Mr. K. R. Naidu of
this office on February 26, 1981, we understand that, relative to Item 2.c.,
you will review a sample of documentation packages of electrical mechanical
components to determine whether discrepancies exist between QA documentation
packages on site and the documentation required by the relevant specifica-
tions. We will examine your corrective action during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

RFk)J
Fo r

R. F. Heishman, Acting Director
Division of Resident and Project

Inspection

cc: W. H. Weber, Manager
Nuclear Construction
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